
 

 
 

Date:              December 11th, 2017 

To:                   All BCGEU Members at Rosemary Heights Seniors Village 

Re:                  Nominations re-open for position on Bargaining Committee 

 

 
As a result of a recent resignation, nominations are now open for: 
 

 Bargaining Committee member – one position 
 
All members are encouraged to consider putting their name forward for this important position.   
 
Nomination forms are available here:  Nomination Form and can be returned by facsimile 604-294-5092 
Attention: Linsay Buss or by email Linsay.Buss@bcgeu.ca. 
 
All nomination forms must be returned to BCGEU headquarters by Friday, January 12th at 5:00 pm. 

Membership Meeting 
 
Your Bargaining Committee will be available and invite you to join us at the following membership meeting: 
                                                                                                                                                      
Date: Tuesday, December 19th 
Time: 1:00 to 3:00 pm 
Where: Lunchroom, Rosemary Heights Senior’s Village 
 
Nomination forms will be available at the meeting, along with copies of the bargaining survey sent out to members 
earlier.  We are hoping to hear from you and get your input in preparation for bargaining a renewal agreement 
with your employer. 

Hope to see you at the meeting! 

In solidarity, 

Muntaz Ali, Bargaining Committee Chairperson  
Brynn Bailey, Bargaining Committee member 
Linsay Buss, Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
 cc:          Sherry Ogasawara, Comp 4 Vice president Health Services 

Binny Sivia, Local 404 Chairperson 
Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations   

  Christine Peters, Comp 4, Staff Representative 
Kevin Hagglund, Local 404 Staff Representative 
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